
DANNEVIRKE SOUTH SCHOOL 
Stairs Street  

PO Box 77 

Dannevirke  

Ph 374 8915 
 

“In Everything, Our Best” 
 

We are now accepting enrolments for children turning 5 years old in the 2022 

school year. 

Could you please contact the school office for an enrolment pack before the 

end of October 2021. 

We are currently looking at staffing to ensure we continue to have low 

numbers in the junior rooms.  We offer a Transition Programme giving 4-year-

olds up to 10 weeks transitioning to Dannevirke South School. These visits can 

be arranged through the school office. 

Caroline Transom 

Principal 

Email: office@dannevirkesouth.school.nz for an information pack or contact 

the school office. 
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